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• 

Taylor Ranch deed and grazing permits 

I've given Nancy a copy of the warranty deed for Taylor 
Ranch and property map for your files. Except for water 
rights and ditch rights-of-ways, there's no mention in the 
deed of grazing rights, mining rights, etc. I've reviewed 
the records I have concerning USFS grazing permits for the 
field station. From the early 1970's through 1982, the Big 
Creek District (now Krassel District) granted the field 
station a special use grazing permit for 4 head on the south 
side of Big Creek adjacent to the field station for the 
entire year. In 1990, a short term permit was granted 
during the period the National Guard was moving the Lanham 
cabin to the field station. These all were special use 
permits with specific periods and stock limits for stock 
used for domestic purposes of inholdings. So there is no 
allotment attached to the field station that I can discover. 
so I don't think we need worry about losing any rights by 
not grazing stock off the field station or proving up on any 
gold mines. 



• • 
MEMORANDUM 

29 March 1993 

TO: Fish and Wildlife Faculty 

SUBJECT: Informational Memorandum No. 29 

There are several items which require our attention this week. 

1. A no-longer-than-50-minute faculty meeting is scheduled for 0830 hours, 
Wednesday, 31 March in Room 102. The agenda items thus far are: 

* Discussion of the departmental secretary/office coordinator position. 

* Selection of students for the following awards: 

- Departmental Outstanding Senior in Fisheries 

- Departmental Outstanding Senior in Wildlife 

- Departmental Outstanding Graduate Student in Fisheries> ~ ~ 

( _ Departmental Outstanding Graduate Student in Wildlife ~::::;: 

- A nominee for the CFWR Outstanding Senior Award. 

NB: Please come to the meeting with the names of likely nominees. The 
selections must be done this week. If anyone needs to refer to the current 
cumulative GPA' s, I have such information for each undergraduate student. 

* Discussion of the organization of pre-registration advising. 

* Other agenda items from the faculty. 

2. A memorandum from Jan Mason Rauk, Associate Director, Human Resources 
Office, addresses inquiries and concerns about leave taken and reported. She 
suggests that we all read section 4820, especially 4820 C-le and 4820 Kin the 
Faculty-Staff Handbook. 

3. From now until 17 April, according to New Student Services, high school 
seniors and transfer students will be visiting various departments and attending 
selected classes. Kathreen will collect daily schedule routines from each of us 
so she will know who is aboard and who is not for visiting these students. New 
Student Services has been very good about giving us advance notice. 

cc: Dean Hendee 


	b4-Correspondence-164-p001
	b4-Correspondence-164-p002

